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Olivia Dias

From: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 3:01 PM

To: Olivia Dias

Subject: RE: Subdivision on Devon Ave

We can save those trees.  I just can’t revise the site plan right now. It’ll take weeks to get it in front of a Cad/Tech. 

 

From: Olivia Dias <ODias@cityofsalem.net>  

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 2:56 PM 

To: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net> 

Subject: Subdivision on Devon Ave 

 

Brandie, 

 

If the Fir trees on Lot 65, which were preserved under the TCP, are listed for preservation and the 22” Fir on Lot 89 

within the setback are saved, the proposal will meet the 25% standard under SRC 808. 

 

Olivia Dias 

Current Planning Manager 
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